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May 26, 2022 
 
 
Jacob Ritzenthaler, Business Advocate 
Office of Lt. Governor Jon Husted 
Common Sense Initiative Office 
77 South High Street, 30th Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215 
 
 
Dear Mr. Ritzenthaler, 
 
Thank you for your review of the business impact analysis for the proposed revisions to Ohio Administrative Code Chapter 
4501-8 (Abbreviate Adult Drive Training.) The Ohio Department of Public Safety, has received and read your review 
recommendations and conclusions. The Department understands that CSI has no additional recommendations. 
 
The Department does plan to tweak the disqualifying offenses rule (4501-8-07) to add additional disqualifying offenses 
that have come about as a result of internal discussion during the CSI process. An updated rule is attached and new 
portions highlighted. 
 
The Department intends to formally file Chapter 4501-8, and all required materials, with the Joint Committee on Agency 
Rule Review, the Legislative Service Commission, and the Secretary of State in early June 2022. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Joseph A. Kirk 
 
Joseph A. Kirk 
Rules Coordinator 
 
cc: Valerie Wald, State Administrator Driver Education and Training. 
 Ashleigh Henry, Legal Counsel 
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